
If you have a safeguarding concern 

about a child, young person or adult; 

please contact the relevant authority. 

The Designated Safeguarding Leaders 

in school are Ben Carver, Ben Barnard 

and Sarah Eagle—these can be con-

tacted with any concerns but in the 

event of an emergency, please con-

tact the relevant authorities.   

Do not hesitate to contact the police 

if you have any concerns about a per-

son being in immediate danger. 

 

Due to being on the border of Lincoln-

shire, the contact number for Lincoln-

shire Children’s Services has also been 

included for your information.  
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